
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 

2021-06-29-2 

Extension of Safety Audit Validity 

Current safety audits expire on the 30th June 2021.   

 

Due the current and changing COVID-19 restrictions, MHYC will recognise 2020-2021 

audits for Categories 4-7 until 31st August 2021 provided that yachts maintain 

compliance with the Australian Sailing Special Regulations.   

 

The next “Get Checked” day is scheduled for Sunday 22nd August 2021.  Audits on 

other dates can be arranged by emailing sailing@mhyc.com.au.  

 

 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager  

29 June 2021 at 1000hrs 
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